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October 20, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian of Sunman-Dearborn Community Schools, 
 
 
The USDA has extended the nationwide waiver allowing all students, regardless of their 
socioeconomic status, free meals until the end of the 2020-2021 school year due to the ongoing 
COVID-19 pandemic. The USDA has the right to withdraw this approval subject to availability of 
funds. Any changes to the waiver extension will be communicated to all households.  Students 
may receive 1 breakfast and 1 lunch each day at school for free.  Ala Carte items such as 
second meals, extra entrees, milk and smart snacks will still be an additional charge.  Students 
must have money on their account to purchase these items. 

 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cheryl Erhart 
Director of Food and Nutrition Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity employer. 

 


